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IRS Announces Updated PCORI Fee
By Emily Tonkovich 

The IRS recently released the adjusted PCORI Fee. The fee is imposed on health insurance companies and
sponsors of self-funded health plans to help fund the Patient-Centered Outcomes Research Institute.  

The amount for policy/plan years that end on or after October 1, 2015 and before October 1, 2016 is $2.17 x the 
average number of covered lives. Payment is due on July 31st of the calendar year following the last day of the 
policy/plan year. Entities will use IRS Form 720 to report and pay the fee.  

Disclaimer: This email is for informational purposes only. It is not intended to be exhaustive and should not be construed as 
or substituted for legal or tax advice. Please consult with legal counsel or a tax advisor for further guidance. 
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